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SB210 

 

    Makes in-person voting on the date of an election the standard method for 

conducting an election. Allows for absentee in some situations. 

    Requires electors to present valid government-issued identification when 

appearing in-person to vote or when requesting a ballot be sent by mail. 

    Requires all ballots to be returned by the date of an election. 

    Removes a requirement that the state pay postage for ballots returned by mail. 

    Refers the Act to the people for their approval or rejection at the next general 

election. 

 

Current mail-in voting through the post office cannot properly adhere to Chain-of-

Custody requirements that should be with any ballot for any election.  The diminished 

lack of trust in our elections has been the biggest act of Voter Suppression in our 

time.  Combined with the recent Presidential Executive Order, this bill will be 

necessary to bring Oregon into compliance with Federal actions. 

 

It is time to secure our elections and promote voter confidence in the election process 

in Oregon and the United States. I firmly believe that every vote needs to be counted 

and documented that the full voters intention was fulfilled. 

 

Please VOTE FOR this much needed change and restore our election confidence to 

Legally Registered Oregon Voters. 


